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Good Evening

We the residents of strongly oppose the current development submission for the
proposed waster transfer station at Lidcombe.

Since moving here in 2013, we have watched the area grow significantly, and | am extremely concerned this
proposal will reduce the value of homes, and the quality of living to the area.

We sit near Parramatta Rd and during large scale events depending on which way the wind is blowing we hear the
crowds from the stadium a few kilometres away....so depending on which way the wind is blowing what’s not to say
that the residents living nearby will not have to deal with the stench of a dump near their home.

By adding this you are reducing the quality of life for all of us living in Lidcombe.....what benefits do you reap by
adding this to our area! What benefits to the local residents gain by you putting a waste dump in our suburb!
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